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As a soon to be retired military veteran having my pension exempted from state tax 

will persuade me to stay in Oregon once I retire. Currently I plan to move to another 

state that does not tax military pensions.   

I would prefer to stay in Oregon and contribute to the local economy but if this does 

not pass I will be looking to move to a more retirement friendly state.   


